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Welcome to the Rocky Mountain Chapter of RIMS!

On behalf of the Chapter, I want to thank you for your interest in our 
award winning Rocky Mountain RIMS Chapter and welcome you as a 
new Member.  I am confident that you will find your membership to be a 
rewarding experience.

Some of your benefits of Membership with our Chapter include:  

 Eight monthly luncheon meetings to network, share ideas and 
learn from a variety of great programming on current industry 
topics

 A chance to network with fellow risk managers, associates & 
business partners at our annual Golf Tournament, Holiday Party 
and other networking events

 The opportunity to volunteer for various chapter committees: 
Award and Recognition, Communication, Community Service, 
Finance, Golf, Legal/Legislative, Membership, Nominating, 
Professional Development, Programming, Scholarships, and 
Sponsorship.  Visit the Chapter Committee list and contact the 
chair if you’re interested in volunteering.  

 A Rocky Mountain Chapter members and associates contact list 
(attached).  Please note that this list is proprietary information, is 
not for distribution and is for you and your company’s use only.

 A great website packed with information on events, opportunities 
and newsletters!  http://rockymountain.rims.org   

 Ability to join the discussion at the RIMS – Rocky Mountain 
Chapter LinkedIN group

 Don’t forget to follow @rockyrims to stay up to date on all the 
exciting news about our chapter. 

Our member involvement is what makes us the GREATEST CHAPTER 
IN THE WORLD!  At least that’s our humble opinion.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions and I look 
forward to meeting you at an upcoming meeting or event.

Best regards,

Eric Marsh
President – Rocky Mountain Chapter of RIMS
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